Dianne Boisvert

From: Katelyn E. Sullivan

Sent: November 04, 2021 9:17 AM

To: Dianne Boisvert

Subject: 2 Neptune Street continuance request

Please see below request.

From: Pattiann Bampos <pattiannbamp@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 4, 2021 9:04 AM

To: Katelyn E. Sullivan <KESullivan@ CityofNewburyport.com>
Subject: [Ext]Re: continuance request

external e-mail use caution opening
Good morning Katelyn,

Could | please continue my application to November 23, to allow for a proper legal notice to be advertised? The design
change makes the word dormer incorrect.

Thank you,

Pattiann Bampos



